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Puget Sound Energy, tnc.
P. O. Box 97034
Betlevue, WA 98009-9734

May 12, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, V/ashington 98504-7250

RE: Advice No. 2010-15 - Natural Gas TariffFiling- Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105 please find enclosed for filing the
following proposed revisions to the WN U-2, tariff for natural gas service ofPuget Sound
Energy, Inc. (the "Company" or "PSE"):

8th Revision of Sheet No. 116-A - Natural Gas Schedule No. 16 (Continued): General Gas Lighting and
Street Lighting Service (Optional)

The purpose of this filing is to decrease rates for all gas lights and restructure the rate to
provide the same rate per gas mantle for all mantles. Through research into the basis for
the rate in this schedule PSE determined that the rate reflected the amortization of the
underground service and regulator for each gas light. As the Company has not installed gas
lights under this schedule since 1973, the plant investment is fully amortized. Should the
Company decide to offer service to gas lights in the future the plant investment would be
considered under Rule 7, therefore, this revised rate would be appropriate.

Work papers are enclosed showing the calculation of the revised rate. These work papers
also show that the overall impact of this change is a decrease of$3,931 in Company
revenue for the 770 mantles billed during the 2008 test year used in Docket No. UG­
090705.

The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of May 12, 2010, and effective dates
ofJune 12,2010. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the
Commission's rules and regulations, is being completed immediately prior to or coincident
with the date of this transmittal letter through web, telephone and mail access in
accordance with WAC 480-90-193.
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As these changes result in a decrease in charges to customers, pursuant to WAC 480-90­
195(3) notice to customers will be provided in accordance with the method that the
Company posts its tariffs as required by WAC 480-90-193.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this filing.
Ifyou have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie


